
11 September 2017 

Progility plc 

("Progility" or "the Group" or "the Company") 

Statement re share price movement and Notice of Results 

The Directors of Progility (AIM: PGY) have noted the increase in the Company's share 
price today and comment that they know of no reason for the increase. 

The Board also wishes to announce that they expect the audited final results for the 
year ended 30 June 2017 will be published in mid-October. 

  

Enquiries: 

Progility plc   
Wayne Bos, Executive Chairman 020 7371 4444 
    
SPARK Advisory Partners Limited (Nominated Advisor)   
Mark Brady/Sean Wyndham-Quin 0203 368 3551 
    
W H Ireland Limited (Broker)   
Adrian Hadden 020 7220 1666 
 


